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 S Charkin OBJ2016/5613/P 08/12/2016  10:39:43 I see that the applicants have submitted a response to the objections raised by myself and others.  

Regarding the proposed terrace over the extension they state that there is "already degree of existing 

mutual overlooking between the properties along this terrace".  I feel that is misleading.  There is only 

one roof terrace over an extension  in this terrace of houses and that was built over 50 years ago.  This 

new terrace, if granted approval would allow a considerable increase in overlooking in to our garden 

and into my house.  There would also inevitably be an increase in noise and light pollution from the 

terrace
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